
From: Sally Cauthen <SallyCauthen@scsenate.gov>
To: Sally CauthenSallyCauthen@scsenate.gov

Date: 10/6/2014 4:03:21 PM
Subject: FW: Initial First Steps Study Committee Meeting - October 28, 2014 

Attachments: NB 3428_20140604 bill as passed 2014 06 04.docx
NB H.3428 First Steps Veto.pdf
NB LAC Report June 2013 - Summary-First_Steps_Summary.pdf
LAC June 2013 ReportFirst_Steps.pdf 
AGENDA 2014 10 28.docx

Good afternoon. Per the attached agenda (far right), the initial meeting of the First Steps Study Committee,
established by Act 287 of 2014, will be held on Tuesday, October 28, in Room 433 of the Blatt Building, and will begin 
at 10:00 AM.

Also attached as background information for the meeting are:
- Copy of H.3428 as passed 
- Copy of the Governor's veto message on H.3428 
- Summary of the June 2013 Legislative Audit Council (LAC) Report 
- Copy of the full June 2013 LAC Report

Thank you, and we look forward to seeing everyone on the 28th.

Sally E. Cauthen
K-12 Research Director, Senate Education Committee
Gressette Building, Room 412
P.O. Box 142, Columbia, SC 29202
803-212-6252
sallycauthen@scsenate.gov

Pierce McNair
Director of Research
House Education and Public Works Committee 
South Carolina House of Representatives 
(803) 734-3053
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